
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

17 September 2021 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers,         

Year 11 students have made a really good start to the year with many staff commenting on the positive 

attitude they are showing towards their learning. As they enter the first Mock Exam period of the year, 

we’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your on-going support and share with you some further 

information regards how to best support your child at home.  

Making Mocks Matter/The Year Ahead 

As you will be aware, last week we held our Making Mocks Matter/The Year Ahead evening and the 

feedback received from parents who were able to attend has been overwhelmingly positive. The feature 

presentation from the evening is now available to view through the school website via the link below. A 

popular element of the evening was the Study Skills Workshops with 100% of responses to our feedback 

questionnaire finding them useful. All students have been introduced to these techniques prior to the 

summer break to help them prepare for their forthcoming mock exams. Please note we are currently in the 

process of having these techniques collated into a booklet and distributed to all students to support with 

their exam preparations. Making Mocks Matter/The Year Ahead presentation - Hungerhill School - Year 11 - 

The Year Ahead 

Revision Guides 

In addition to the English, Maths and Science revision resources referred to in the presentation, we have a 

wealth of revision guides available to purchase via our SIMS Pay app. Please discuss with your child to 

ensure that only those guides applicable to their studies are purchased, using the app to order and pay for 

items. To enable a timely process, please note that all orders submitted before a Thursday will be able to 

be collected from reception the following Monday. It is advised that students have an appropriate bag to 

transport the guides or if preferred parents can arrange to collect these from reception. You can use the 

link here to access the PAY360 homepage www.PAY360educationpayments.com. Once signed in, the 

resources can be found in the exams and lessons section. 

Curriculum updates 

A number of parents have requested an overview of the topics studied throughout the year. These can be 

found for each subject on our Curriculum page of the school website here Hungerhill School - Subjects 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Mrs L Pond 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

Mr P Storey 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Parry 
Key Stage 4 Achievement Leader 
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